
The Blue envelope Drive has raised $56,000 so far without the corporate

matching. Thank you to all who participated!

The Budget Committee will be meeting in the new year looking at additional

fundraising options and ways to improve messaging. Please reach out to

Valerie if you would like to help.

Fall enrichment programs have wrapped up and Winter programs will be

released soon.

Kelso’s Choice is now being used in the K-2 classrooms by the counselor.

The Family of Color Dinner was a big success, thank you to all who attended!

The Mod Pizza dine out raised $310.

The Band & Orchestra concert will be December 12th.

The Choir performance will be the morning of December 16th.

The Glow Party is scheduled for January 10th.

Bowling night at West Seattle Bowl will be February 7th.

PTA membership is now at 87, we are near our goal of 100 members.

The PTA Volunteer Chair position remains open, if you are able to help see

the PTA website.

A PTA notice board will be installed soon, near the blacktop entrance to the

school.
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